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Maritime Circular to Maritime Registrars, Shipowners, Masters, Managers & Operators of
St Kitts & Nevis Ships, Classification Societies, Recognised Organisations, Recognised
Security Organisations, Surveyors of Ships & Flag State Inspectors to this Administration,
Seafarers & IMO Member States

Maritime Circular No. MC/01/09 DATE: 1% August 2009

ISSUING & USE OF MARITIME CIRCULARS

Maritime Circulars are issued by the St. Kitts & Nevis International Ship Registry for public information
and the attention of Maritime Registrars, Shipowners, Masters, Managers & Operators of St. Kitts & Nevis
Ships, Classification Societies, Recognised Organisations, Recognised Security Organisations, Surveyors
of Ships & Flag State Inspectors to this Administration, Seafarers & IMO Member States.

Shipowners, Masters, Managers & Operators of St. Kitts & Nevis Ships, should ensure that these
Maritime Circulars are maintained current and on board St. Kitts & Nevis Ships and that the contents of

each be property known to all persons concemed.

Recognised Organisations, Recognised Security Organisations, Surveyors of Ships & Flag State
Inspectors to this Administration, should ensure that the contents of these Maritime Circulars are made
known where necessary to their staff & surveyors carrying out statutory services for and on our ships.

Maritime Registrars should ensure that the contents of these Maritime Circulars are made known to their
staff carrying out registration services for us and that an electronic copy is provided to all ships being
registered with St. Kitts & Nevis for the first time.

Maritime Circulars will be published periodically as required and can be downloaded from the website of
the St. Kitts & Nevis International Ship Registry www.stkittsnevisregistry.net or may be requested from the
office of St. Kitts & Nevis Intemnational Ship Registry or the Department of Maritime Affairs.

Neither St. Kitts & Nevis International Ship Registry nor its officers or staff can give legal advice. Where
Maritime Circulars provide guidance on St. Kitts & Nevis or other shipping legislation, it should not be
regarded as definitive. The way the law applies to any particular case can vary according to
circumstances e.g. from ship to ship. Independent legal advice should be sought if one is unsure of their

own legal position.
Yours truly,
YOG Nowsiar,

Nigel E Smith
International Registrar of Shipping and Seamen
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